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Weekend Events 

Saturday 

8:50 a.m. - Golf Outing at 

Chanticlair  Sign up on the 

clipboard at the office to play. 

 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the 

adult beach.  Breathe, stretch, 

rejuvenate.  Bring a towel 

and/or mat and wear com-

fortable clothes.  

 

11 a.m. – Kids Scavenger 

Hunt 

Kids pick up your scavenger 

hunt list at the camp office and 

collect all the items on the list.  

Present your items to the office 

for a sweet treat. 

 

Sunday 

10 a.m. – Prayer Service at the 

adult beach.  Bring along a 

family member or friend and 

bring your own chair and 

umbrella.  All are welcome to 

share thoughts and prayers.  

One topic this week will be 

being content in life.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 5, Rum Runners 

Band 

Jimmy Pino is a man of many 

talents, many instruments and 

apparently many bands.  When 

we told him of our dilemma of 

having our Labor Day Weekend 

band dropping out, he came to 

the rescue with Rum Runners.  

Hope you can join us for our 

last band at the beach this Labor 

Day weekend.  
 

 

 

 

Picnic Table Maintenance 

Each year Laurel Lock Property 

Management replaces and 

repairs many of the 

campground’s picnic tables.  

This is not a small feat.  Some 

campers only use their tables 

once or twice a season when 

they entertain a large group of 

friends and family. Others only 

seem to use them for a 

workbench or plant stand.  

What we would like to ask of 

our seasonal campers is that 

they surrender their tables if 

they do not use them or if they 

do, help us maintain our tables 

by washing them down once or 

twice during the season.  Dirt 

quickly turns to mold which 

strips the paint and quickly 

turns to rot.   Do not leave table 

coverings on tables over the 

winter and place the legs on flat 

rocks for the off-season.  This 

will go a long way in helping us 

extend the life our tables.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

 

 

Sign Up Lists 

Lists for fall and spring site 

cleanup, winterization of RV 

water systems and boat storage 

are available beginning this 

weekend at the office.  Please 

know that you must sign up for 

these services each year.  We 

will not assume if you had those 

services last year you will 

repeat them again this year.  
 

 

School Days 

As our campground kids go 

back to school over the next few 

weeks, we wish them the best 

for staying safe in these crazy 

pandemic times.  We hope 

learning in school will be able 

to continue through the school 

year and life will begin to seem 

a bit more normal.  

 

 

Gardner Lake Water 

Temperature 

75° 

 

 

PLEASE DON’T 

Please do not leave household 

items near the green dumpsters 

to be thrown out.  If an item is 

still good and you don’t want it 

but think someone else might 

like it, put a FREE sign on it. 

 

 

Cigarette Butts 

We aim for high standards in 

cleanliness at Laurel Lock.  

Cigarette butts are trash, please 

dispose of cigarette butts 

properly.  
 


